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Together we make a Difference 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Phonics Screen and 
Multiplication Check 

A huge well done to all of our Year 1 and 
Year 4 pupils who have completed their 
statutory assessments this week.  
Everyone has tried their very best and we are 
incredibly proud of all of your hard work! 
As soon as results are available, we will share 
these with parents and carers. 
Mrs Lamb 

 

 

Next Thursday is UK Clean Air Day where 
campaigners act to lobby MPs asking them to 
champion clean air and keep measures to 
reduce pollution at the forefront of 
government policy.  In school we educate our 
children about caring for the environment 
and our own health, and learning about 
pollution in our area plays a part in this.  
Cars and vans are the biggest producers of 
nitrogen oxides, a harmful group of gases 
that can cause problems with lung function 
and inflammation of the airways.  They can 
make asthma symptoms worse and increase 
the frequency of allergic reactions.  Perhaps 
the most surprising finding in recent years is 
that being a passenger or driver in the 
enclosed space of a car or van can expose 
you to more pollution than any other way of 
travelling by road.  Walkers, cyclists and bus 
users are generally exposed to lower levels of 
pollutants than car passengers or drivers so 
knowing this is a great incentive to leave the 
car at home on the school run!  Find out 
more at 
https://www.actionforcleanair.org.uk/campaigns/cle
an-air-day  

Mrs Wells 

 



  

 

 

 
Pre-loved Uniform  

As you’ll remember, our fantastic PTA 
purchased children from Reception to Year 3 
a new branded uniform item for last 
September.  We’d love to make sure these are 
reused, recycled and re-loved!  

KS2 - The Big Gig! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Well done! 
Mrs lamb 

 
From Tuesday 24th June, for four weeks we 
are holding taster sessions for our 
afterschool club.  Bring your children along 
straight from school for a light snack, story, 
games and activities. 
Contact staidansfamilyworker@gmail.com if 
you’d like more information. 
St Aidan's Church 
Brunton Park 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saving our Lollipop 
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Saving our Lollipop cont …

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/lau

ra-greenhill-1#sharePage 
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KS2 Team 
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Rainbow Wrapaound 



  



 

 

 



 



 


